Information for Submission of Papers for CLEF 2008 Proceedings

Title of Proceedings:

Evaluating Systems for Multilingual and Multimodal Information Access 9th Workshop of the Cross-Language Evaluation Forum, CLEF 2008, Aarhus, Denmark, September 17-19, 2008, Revised Selected Papers

Editors are Carol Peters, Thomas Deselaers, Nicola Ferro, Julio Gonzalo, Gareth J.F.Jones, Mikko Kurimo, Thomas Mandl, Anselmo Peñas, Vivien Petras

Preparation

Papers must be formatted respecting the Springer guidelines. Please refer to Springer's LNCS webpage www.springer.com/lncs under the information for authors. You MUST ensure that the paper fully respects the Springer guidelines and is written in good English. Papers that do not meet these conditions will be rejected. I thus advise all authors to have their paper carefully reviewed or proof-read before submission.
Please remember that the CLEF post-workshop Proceedings are different from the Working Notes; they must consist of scientific papers and should include in-depth analyses or considerations. Again, papers that do not meet this criterion or are not of sufficient quality will be rejected. 
In addition:
    - with the exception of track overviews no paper should exceed a maximum of eight printed pages.
    - groups that participated in a number of tracks should submit no more than 1 full paper; their other track reports should be limited to no more than 4 pages maximum. However, in the case of the QA and the ImageCLEF tracks, we will also accept additional 4 page papers for some of the subtasks.

    - all papers should be track specific
Remember that details of the collections and the tasks will be provided in the Introduction to the volume and in the track overviews. Please do not duplicate this information in your papers but refer to these overviews. You should reference them using the same titles and authors as listed in the CLEF2008 Working Notes
All papers will be reviewed. You will be asked to submit the paper in pdf form for reviewing. The final version of the paper will be requested in both source and pdf formats. The deadline for submission will be 21 November 2008.
Submission

Authors must go to:

http://www.easychair.org/conferences/?conf=clef08
and log in using their own username and password. If you haven't already got an Easychair account, you will find the instructions to obtain one on the same page.

When you have logged in, click on New Submission, select the correct Track and then follow the instructions to submit your paper. 

Please remember that in the first stage (reviewing) we just request the pdf version of your paper. When you are requested for the final submission, you must upload both pdf and source files.
